111 Horton St.
P.O. Box 2700
London, Ont.
N6A 4H6

London
Hydro

May 12th, 2015
City of London
Roadway Lighting

300 Dufferin Ave
London, Ontario

Attention: Mr. Shane Maguire, Division Manager, Roadway Lighting & Traffic Control
RE: Street light LED retrofit project Save ON Energy Application #139,111
Shane,

Our team has performed a review the recent incentive application. This letter is to confirm that
the presented project for the replacement of 9,700 streetlight fixtures with various LED fixtures
has been pre-approved. The pre-approval confirms a budgeted amount of $1,323,000 in
incentive dollars for the project. The final amount of incentive will be determined upon
completion of the installations and final review of the installed fixtures. It is normal that there
are minor variances and this may affect the final incentive in a minor degree.

In order to receive the incentive, the City of London and its contractors if any, must adhere to
the program rules and obligations. London Hydro staff will work with City and their contractor to
ensure incentives and reporting obligations are met in a timely fashion.

Yours Truly

London Hyd C.

Hans Schreff
Manager of CDM Programs

Our Commitment is Jo Our Customens



